
HB 1367 -- BARBER AND COSMETOLOGY LICENSES

SPONSOR: Basye

This bill allows a cosmetologist or barber to appear in person at
the Board of Cosmetology and Barber Examiners' office, or to mail
in a notarized affidavit, in order to obtain a duplicate
cosmetology or barber license when the original license has been
destroyed, lost, mutilated beyond practical usage, or was never
received.

This bill is the same as HB 813 (2017).


